
 

 

TOWN OF MEDINA 

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD QUORUM 
 

A quorum of the Medina Town Board may be attending the Village 

of Marshall Highway 19 Corridor Plan meeting on Thursday March 

9, 2017 at the Marshall Library, 605 Waterloo Road, Marshall, WI. 

No Town Board action will be conducted at this meeting. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Posted: March 6, 2017 – Ron Jacobson/Clerk.  
 


